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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB 
SPRING BASKETBALL REGISTRATION OPEN 

 
Shelton, CT, March 12, 2012 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley’s 
Spring Basketball League is now open for registration. Registrations must be completed 
online at www.BGC-LNV.com. If you don’t own a computer or need assistance 
registering, please contact us at 203-924-9329.  
 
Play will be on weeknights beginning April 16 and ending in June. Games will be played 
in our air-conditioned gym. Cost is $60 per player, $70 if registering after April 16, 2012 
at 6:00 pm.  
 
Boys brackets are Grades 3, 4, 5, which is an instructional league with no player 
evaluations. Boys Grades 6, 7, 8 will have player evaluations on April 10 at 7 pm. Boys 
in High School will have player evaluations on April 10 at 8:30 pm. Boys in grades3, 4, 
and 5 can play up to the next level. Boys in Grade 8 can play up to the next level. 
 
Girls brackets are Grades 4, 5, 6 with player evaluations on April 12 at 7 pm. Girls 
Grades 7, 8, 9 will have player evaluations on April 12 at 8:30 pm. Girls in grade 6 can 
play up to the next level. 
 
Anyone who misses player evaluations will still be placed on a team.  
 
We need coaches! If you would like to volunteer, please contact the Club at 203-924-
9329 or fill out our registration form online at www.BGC-LNV.com. 
 
For more information about our Boys & Girls Club, visit us at www.BGC-LNV.com. 
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